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Our Superstars have been learning,

Rising Star,

In the Baby Room, our focus has been on fostering a sense of
exploration and promoting early independence. The babies have
been actively engaging with different sensory activities and
discovering the world around them:
Exploring Textures: From soft fabrics to bumpy toys, our babies
have been feeling a variety of textures, helping to develop their
tactile senses.

Super Stars,

We explored the sound of "Q",. We also read stories that feature
words starting with "Q," such as "Queen" and "Quiet."
We also practiced recognizing the letter "R" in our names and
songs.
This week, we focused on "S" by creating snake shapes with
playdough and singing songs about the sun and stars. 
We also discussed the sounds of things like "table" and "tree."
This week we will explore letter "U" with an umbrella craft,
listening to the "Uppity Up" song, and discussing words like
"under" and "up."

Shining Stars,

We have been diving into the fascinating world of life cycles in
the Preschool Room. The children have been learning about the
different stages of growth in plants and animals, exploring
concepts like birth, growth, and change. Some activities have
included:
Plant Life Cycle: The children planted seeds and have been
observing their growth, learning how plants grow from seed to full
bloom.
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Upcoming Events

Nursery
 Contacts 

candice.manager@brightstardaynursery.co.uk

0207 998 6042

Wednesday 2nd of April 
(EasterParade/Hunt)

Friday 18th Good Friday    
(Nursery Closed)

Monday 21st of April Easter Monday
(Nursery Closed)

Tuesday 22nd of April  Inset Day
Nursery Closed to Funded children ONLY

Half -Term 
Monday 7th of April - Friday 18th April (Term-

Time/Funded Children)

Designated Safeguarding Leads

Manger- Candice Deputy- Sharmin

Important Notice 
 -Please to label all clothing



Thank you for taking part in World Book Day,
all children looked so cute. Here are a few
photos.

World Book Day


